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             Memorandum 
Date: 3/19/2020 

To: 

Cc: 

Hopi Opportunity Youth Initiative (HOYI) Program Partners, Youth and 
Community 
Monica Nuvamsa, Hopi Foundation Executive Director      

From: Hannah Honani, HOYI Program Manager 
Regard: HOYI Program Emergency Response Public Notice 

As the Hopi Foundation and it’s programs take precautionary measures to 
reduce the spread of the contagious virus, COVID-19, the Hopi Opportunity 
Youth Initiative (HOYI) is adhering to the health safety recommendations set 
forth by our Hopi Foundation administration, Hopi Tribal Leadership, Center 
For Disease Control and the World Health Organization. Beginning March 20, 
2020, all HOYI staff will be working remotely from home for the next 30 days. 
During this time, we will continue to monitor the status of guidelines, health 
risks and continue to assess this timeline.  

The following is the point of contact during this time for the Hopi Opportunity 
Youth Initiative: 

CONTACT CELL NUMBER EMAIL 

1st- Hannah Honani, 
Program Manager 

(928) 299-0452 hannah.honani@hopifoundation.org 

2nd- Aeon Albert, 
Program Associate 

(928) 514-7848
(928) 386-1369

aeon.albert@hopifoundation.org 

All youth outreach activities have been cancelled and the following activities will 
be cancelled or postponed and rescheduled for a later date: 

• HOYI-NAU Project Stakeholder Meeting- Scheduled for March 24, 2020

• AZ Gives Day Pledge Run- Scheduled for March 29, 2020 (CANCELLED)

• HOYI Community & Youth Advisory Board Orientation- Scheduled for
March 26, 2020

Communication with HOYI staff can be done via email or telephone during this 
time. Please continue to visit our Facebook and Instagram pages for updates.  
Continue to be safe as we send our thanks for your continued support.  

Askwali/Kwah-kway!! 


